
COMMUNITY HALLS PROJECT GROUP 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the COMMUNITY HALLS PROJECT 

GROUP will be held in St. Mildred’s Church Hall on MONDAY, 25TH SEPTEMBER 

2017 at 6.00 p.m. 

Members of the project group are invited to attend for the purpose of considering 

and resolving upon the business to be transacted at the meeting as set out 

hereunder. 

 

Claire Gilbert, Senior Administrator 

1. Apologies 

2. Minutes 

3. Matters Arising 

4. Community Halls Virtual Hub Form – responses so far 

 
5. Any Other Business 

 
6. Date of next meeting 

 

 


